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welfare no one has told its true
story yet. Until now. Sven R Larson
reveals the dark side of the welfare
state: how government-run health care
turns patients into budget items and
corpses, how government defaults on
promise after promise, crime is
rampant, 500 schools are burned to
the ground every year and children
grow up with no loyalty to their
country. Larson explains how
politicians turn to fiscal fascism to
save the welfare state from the
people who depend on it.
About Dagens Nyheter 1984
Small State Status Seeking Benjamin
de Carvalho 2014-09-15 Status-seeking
is an important aspect of the foreign
policies of a number of small states,
but one that has been rarely studied.
This book aims to contribute to our
understanding not only of statusseeking, by coming at that question
from a new angle, that of a small
state, but also to our understanding
of foreign policy, by discussing the
importance of status for foreign
policy overall. If status is a
hierarchy, then it is important to
focus not just on the highest-ranking
powers, but also those at lower
levels. As the distribution of power
is becoming more diffuse, the role of
small and medium powers becomes more
significant than it was during the
Cold war. The book chapters go beyond
familiar explications of "soft power"

Studies in Mediterranean Archaeology
1971
Twelve Figures in Swedish Economics
Mats Lundahl 2022-04-01 This book
explores the development of economic
thought in Sweden through some of the
people who shaped it. The book
highlights both some of the wellknown contributions and some
overlooked areas of research. It
begins with the origins of the
pioneer neoclassical Heckscher-Ohlin
theorem and Gunnar Myrdal ’s
circular, cumulative approach to
economic development. Secondly, it
focuses on a number of economists
related to the Industrial Institute
of Economic and Social Research:
Ingvar Svennilson, Axel Iveroth, Jan
Wallander, Erik Höök, Villy Bergström
and Rolf Henriksson. Finally, it
offers portraits of three economists
from Lund University: Bo Södersten,
Ingemar Ståhl and Göte Hansson. The
work of all of them is placed within
the context of the contemporary
academic and public economic debate.
This book aims at providing a
perspective on the legacy of the
Swedish tradition in economics and
will be relevant to students and
academics interested in the history
of economic thought.
Remaking America Sven R. Larson
2010-09-02 Despite the American
left's admiration of the Swedish
nyheter
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or conflict resolution to highlight
new aspects of Norway’s foreign
policy, including contributions to
national defense, global warming, and
management of Arctic resources. This
book will be of interest to students
and scholars in areas including US
Foreign Policy, International
Relations and European Politics.
Research Handbook of Policy Design
Peters, B. G. 2022-04-08 This
visionary Research Handbook presents
the state of the art in research on
policy design. By conceiving policy
design both as a theoretical and a
methodological framework, it provides
scholars and practitioners with
guidance on understanding policy
problems and devising accurate
solutions.
ITF Round Tables Implementing
Congestion Charges International
Transport Forum 2010-08-31 Recent
advances in the scientific
understanding of urban traffic
congestion have only strengthened the
already solid case for congestion
charges as an element of a successful
urban transport policy. This report
draws lessons from attempts to
introduce congestion charges.
Single Mothers and the State Celia
Winkler 2002 U.S. welfare rights
activists have long envied women in
Sweden, who benefited from social
policies that made the incidence of
poverty among children and solo
mothers among the lowest in the
world. This situation has begun to
change with the rise of neoliberalism
in Sweden from the late 1970s to the
middle of the 1990s; social policy
that had once dramatically improved
the lives of solo mothers began to
give way to policies that privatized
their problems. Solo mothers in the
United States were worse off, as
conservative policymakers launched a
clamorous campaign to restore the
"traditional nuclear family" as the
only guarantor of women's and
nyheter

children's well-being, blaming solo
mothers for everything from juvenile
crime to their own poverty. In this
revealing and timely book,
sociologist and former legal services
attorney, Celia Winkler, charts the
policies in Sweden and the United
States that transformed the social
and economic situation of solo
mothers, who are an early warning of
more general danger: the canary in
the coal mine.
Extreme Right Parties in Scandinavia
Anders Widfeldt 2014-08-27 "The book
tracks and explains the success of
extreme right parties in Scandinavia,
and argues that the key explanatory
factors can be found in the parties
themselves"-Even in Sweden Allan Pred 2000-11-21
Allan Pred writes compellingly about
the reawakening of racism throughout
Europe at the end of the twentieth
century—even in Sweden, a country
widely regarded as the very model of
social justice and equality. Many
thousands of non-European and Muslim
immigrants and refugees who took
advantage of Sweden's generous
immigration policies now find
themselves the object of
discrimination and worse. Through the
cascading juxtaposition of many
voices, including his own, Pred
describes the intensifying cultural
racism of the 1990s, the
proliferation of negative ethnic
stereotypes, and the spatial
segregation of the non-Swedish. He
quotes the newspaper Dagens Nyheter:
"It is high time that Sweden
reconsider its self-image as the
stronghold of tolerance" (July 21,
1998), and analyzes the strategies
that allow people to maintain that
self-image. Perhaps the greatest
strength of Even in Sweden is that
Pred gives to the social consequences
of global economic restructuring some
very specific faces and places and a
multitude of expressions of human
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will, both ill and good.
Mass Challenge Tino Sanandaji
2020-09-26 This book addresses the
socioeconomic effects of immigration
to Sweden. Historically, Sweden was a
homogeneous country. In recent years,
this has changed dramatically as
Sweden has received more refugees per
capita than any comparable country:
this makes Sweden an interesting case
study for analyzing the social and
economic impact of refugee migration
to European welfare states. The book
highlights the long-term effects of
low-skilled immigration to welfare
states, while tying this to the
broader European experience. Much of
the public discussion of immigration
in the West has focused on the
American experience, which differs
significantly from refugee migration
to European welfare states. Research
has shown that immigration is not a
unitary phenomenon, and that its
social and economic effects depend
both on the type of migrants and on
the receiving country. As
demonstrated in the book, European
welfare states have fairly similar
outcomes with regard to refugee
migration, but with differences in
degree and the scale of migration.
Their experience, however, contrasts
with American outcomes as well as
with high-skilled migration to
Europe. This book is a translated,
updated, and expanded version of the
successful Swedish original entitled
Massutmaning (2017). This book is
translated by Jonas Vesterberg and
edited by Pontus Tholin.
The Future of Journalism Bob Franklin
2013-09-13 The future of journalism
is hotly contested and highly
uncertain reflecting developments in
media technologies, shifting business
strategies for online news, changing
media organisational and regulatory
structures, the fragmentation of
audiences and a growing public
concern about some aspects of tabloid
nyheter

journalism practices and reporting,
as well as broader political,
sociological and cultural changes.
These developments have combined to
impoverish the flow of existing
revenues available to fund
journalism, impact radically on
traditional journalism professional
practices, while simultaneously
generating an increasingly frenzied
search for sustainable and equivalent
funding – and from a wide range of
sources - to nurture and deliver
quality journalism in the future.
This book brings together journalists
and distinguished academic
specialists from around the globe to
present the findings from their
research and to discuss the future of
journalism, the shifting quality of
its products, its wide ranging
sources of finance, as well as the
economic and democratic consequences
of the significant changes
confronting Journalism. The Future of
Journalism details the challenges
facing the press in contemporary
societies and provides essential
reading for everyone interested in
the role of journalism in shaping and
sustaining literate, civil and
democratic societies. This book
consists of special issues from
Journalism Studies and Journalism
Practice.
Abortion across Borders Christabelle
Sethna 2019-03-26 Contributors:
Barbara Baird, Niklas Barke, Anna
Bogic, Hayley Brown, Lori A. Brown,
Cathrine Chambers, Ewelina Ciaputa,
Gayle Davis, Mary Gilmartin, Agata
Ignaciuk, Sinéad Kennedy, Lena
Lennerhed, Jo-Ann MacDonald, Colleen
MacQuarrie, Jane O'Neill, Clare
Parker, Christabelle Sethna, Sally
Sheldon
Art Entrepreneurship Mikael Scherdin
2011 This pioneering book explores
the connections between art and
artistic processes and
entrepreneurship. The authors
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expertly identify several areas and
issues where research on art and
artistic processes can inform and
develop the traditional field of
entrepreneurship research.
The Handbook of Crisis Communication
W. Timothy Coombs 2012-01-10 Written
as a tool for both researchers and
communication managers, the Handbook
of Crisis Communication is a
comprehensive examination of the
latest research, methods, and
critical issues in crisis
communication. Includes in-depth
analyses of well-known case studies
in crisis communication, from
terrorist attacks to Hurricane
Katrina Explores the key emerging
areas of new technology and global
crisis communication Provides a
starting point for developing crisis
communication as a distinctive field
research rather than as a subdiscipline of public relations or
corporate communication
Handbook of Organised Crime and
Politics Felia Allum 2019 This
multidisciplinary Handbook examines
the interactions that develop between
organised crime groups and politics
across the globe. This exciting
original collection highlights the
difficulties involved in researching
such relationships and shines a new
light on how they evolve to become
pervasive and destructive. This new
Handbook brings together a unique
group of international academics from
sociology, criminology, political
science, anthropology, European and
international studies.
Foreign News Ulf Hannerz 2012-04-26
Foreign News gives us a fascinating,
behind-the-scenes look into the
practices of the global tribe we call
foreign correspondents. Exploring how
they work, Ulf Hannerz also compares
the ways correspondents and
anthropologists report from one part
of the world to another. Hannerz
draws on extensive interviews with
nyheter

correspondents in cities as diverse
as Jerusalem, Tokyo, and
Johannesburg. He shows not only how
different story lines evolve in
different correspondent beats, but
also how the correspondents' home
country and personal interests
influence the stories they write.
Reporting can go well beyond coverage
of a specific event, using the news
instead to reveal deeper insights
into a country or a people to link
them to long-term trends or
structures of global significance.
Ultimately, Hannerz argues that both
anthropologists and foreign
correspondents can learn from each
other in their efforts to educate a
public about events and peoples far
beyond our homelands. The result of
nearly a decade's worth of work,
Foreign News is a provocative study
that will appeal to both general
readers and those concerned with
globalization.
Daily Report. West Europe 1993
Sweden Aram Tofek 2022-01-25 The book
is about how Swedish political
history and political attitudes have
affected how Sweden has handled the
Covid-19 pandemic.
Leadership and Institutional Reform
in Consensual Democracies Jörg Erik
Noll 2005
Strengthening Maritime Security
Through Cooperation I. Chapsos
2015-07-30 Seventy percent of our
planet is covered by water, and even
in today's world of instant
communication the global community is
still heavily reliant on sea-based
transport. The maritime domain has
always been one of NATO's key
strengths, but concerns about
maritime security have taken on
renewed importance in recent years,
and NATO has been forced to reexamine some of its fundamental
assumptions about the post Cold War
security environment. This book
shares some of the research, debates
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and findings from a NATO Advanced
Research Workshop (ARW); Building
Trust to Enhance Maritime Security,
held in Geneva, Switzerland, in
November 2014. The chapters in the
book deal extensively with lessons
learned by NATO from a wide range of
policies, operations and situations.
This maritime experience has been
amassed from the Atlantic and
Mediterranean to the Baltic and the
Black Sea, and even into the Indian
Ocean, as well as from the four
decades spent defending NATO allies
on the high seas during the Cold War.
The single most profound lesson
learned over the years has concerned
the importance of efficient
coordination. Structures and
mechanisms have been created, not
least in recent counter piracy
operations, which enable a vast array
of actors to work together in an
efficient way, and which could prove
invaluable in future efforts to
counter terrorism and aggression
worldwide. The safety of the maritime
domain is essential to the freedom
and security of all nations, and this
book will be of interest to all those
whose work involves maintaining that
freedom and security.
Fighting the First Wave Peter Baldwin
2021-03-31 Why did the world's
nations fight the Covid-19 pandemic
in such different ways and with such
varying results?
Antisemitism, Islamophobia, and
Interreligious Hermeneutics
2018-10-25 Antisemitism,
Islamophobia, and Interreligious
Hermeneutics: Ways of Seeing the
Religious Other examines the
hermeneutics of interreligious
encounter, investigating the implicit
judgments of Judaism and Islam that
often arise in contexts of conflict.
The 1912 Stockholm Olympics Leif
Yttergren 2012-11-14 King Gustaf V of
Sweden inaugurated the Fifth Olympiad
at the Olympic Stadium in Stockholm
nyheter

on July 6, 1912. In the following
weeks, 2,380 competitors from 27
nations representing six continents
participated in well-organized
competitions in perfect weather
conditions. The largest Olympics yet
at the time, the Stockholm Games have
thus gone down in history as the
Sunshine Olympics, or “the Swedish
Masterpiece.” Since that achievement,
and despite numerous attempts by
other Swedish cities, Sweden has not
yet managed to host the Olympic Games
again. This work examines the 1912
Stockholm Olympics from a variety of
perspectives, exploring the
preparations, organization,
competitions, participants, and
spectators, as well as the continuing
significance of the 1912 Games to
Sweden and to the future of the
Olympic movement.
The Best of News Design 36th Edition
Society for News Design 2015-12-15
The Best of News Design 36th Edition
is the latest edition of Rockport's
highly respected series. It features
the best-of-the-best in news design
of arious kinds.
Mejor Del Diseño 2013-11 The Best of
News Design 34th Edition, the latest
edition in Rockport’s highly
respected series, presents the
winning entries from the Society for
News Design's 2013 competition. Bold,
full-color layouts feature the bestof-the-best in news, features,
portfolios, visuals, and more, and
each entry is accompanied by
insightful commentary on the elements
that made the piece a standout
winner. Every industry professional
aspires to one day see his or her
work in this book.
Numedalslaget Nyheter 1995
Sweden's Dark Soul Kajsa Norman
2019-04-01 Reporter Chang Frick grew
up dark-haired in a nation of blonds.
Ostracized as a child, in adulthood
he set out to expose the hypocrisy of
Swedish society. When he revealed the
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cover-up of mass sexual assaults on
teen girls at a 2015 music festival,
he provoked a chain reaction that
rattled the nation. Sweden's elites
shirked responsibility and rushed to
discredit him. Although Sweden boasts
the world's oldest free press, its
history of homogeneity and social
engineering has created a culture
where few dare dissent from
consensus, those who do are driven to
extremes, and there is no place for
outsiders--even those who conform. In
this groundbreaking book,
investigative journalist Kajsa Norman
turns her fearless gaze on the
oppressive forces at the heart of
Sweden's 'model democracy'. Weaving
the history of its social politics
with the stories of Frick and other
outcasts, Norman exposes the darkness
in the Swedish soul.
Kvinnors roll i TV-nyheter och
underhållningsprogram Else Jensen
1982
London, Europe and the Olympic Games
Thierry Terret 2015-10-14 London
hosted the Olympic Games for the
third time in 2012, a mega-event
where the political, economic and
social expectations could hardly be
compared with the previous London
Games of 1908 and 1948. In addition,
the Olympic Games went back to Europe
in 2012 after a long period where
(apart from Athens in 2004) they were
held by cities in other continents.
In London, the world watched the
Games. Continental Europe, however,
generated a particular attitude based
on the special relations it had
developed historically with England.
At the crossing point of history,
cultural studies and geopolitics,
this book provides new insights on
the significance of the Olympic
Games. It considers that the Games
are the right window to look at both
the past and the current relations
between England and its closest
continental neighbours. It will be
nyheter

ideal for students and academics
working in sport sciences, cultural
history, political science and
European studies; amateur and
professional sports historians;
Olympic followers and experts in
Olympic studies. This book was
published as a special issue of the
International Journal of the History
of Sport.
Understanding the Creeping Crisis
Arjen Boin 2021-05-10 This open
access book explores a special
species of trouble afflicting modern
societies: creeping crises. These
crises evolve over time, reveal
themselves in different ways, and
resist comprehensive responses
despite periodic public attention. As
a result, these crises continue to
creep in front of our eyes. This book
begins by defining the concept of a
creeping crisis, showing how existing
literature fails to properly define
and explore this phenomenon and
outlining the challenges such crises
pose to practitioners. Drawing on
ongoing research, this book presents
a diverse set of case studies on:
antimicrobial resistance, climate
change-induced migration, energy
extraction, big data, Covid-19,
migration, foreign fighters, and
cyberattacks. Each chapter explores
how creeping crises come into
existence, why they can develop
unimpeded, and the consequences they
bring in terms of damage and
legitimacy loss. The book provides a
proof-of-concept to help launch the
systematic study of creeping crises.
Our analysis helps academics
understand a new species of threat
and practitioners recognize and
prepare for creeping crises.
Discursive Governance in Politics,
Policy, and the Public Sphere Umut
Korkut 2016-04-29 This book studies
the dynamics of political discourse
in governance processes. It
demonstrates the process in which
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political discourses become normative
mechanisms, first marking socially
constructed realities in politics,
second playing a role in delineating
the subsequent policy frames, and
third influencing the public sphere.
Congestion Taxes in City Traffic
Anders Gullberg 2009-01-01 An
examination into Stockholm’s sevenmonth-long trial period with
congestion taxes, this collection of
articles analyzes the political and
administrative processes of the first
Swedish congestion experiment and its
aftermath. Describing the
preoccupations, hopes, and
impressions that came along with the
trial period and how feelings
fluctuated among the inhabitants of
Stockholm before, during, and after
the trial, this study provide tools
for avoiding the pitfalls, with hopes
that the successes of the Stockholm
Trial will be repeated in other
contexts.
Pentecostal Politics in a Secular
World Joel Halldorf 2020-07-08 This
book investigates the life and
leadership of Lewi Pethrus, a
monumental figure in Swedish and
international Pentecostalism. Joel
Halldorf describes Pethrus’ role in
the emergence of Pentecostalism in
Sweden, the ideals and practices of
Swedish Pentecostalism, and the
movement’s turn to professional party
politics. When Pentecostals in the
USA ventured into politics, they
became allied with the Republican
party, and later Donald Trump. The
Swedish Pentecostals took another
route: while culturally conservative,
they embraced the progressive
economic politics of the Social
Democratic party. During the 2010s,
they have also rejected the
nationalism of the growing populist
movement. Halldorf analyzes and
explains these differences between
Swedish evangelicals and Pentecostals
on the one hand, and the Religious
nyheter

Right in the USA on the other.
News of the Other Kristina Riegert
2004
A Visual History of HIV/AIDS Elisabet
Björklund 2018-07-04 The Face of AIDS
film archive at Karolinska
Institutet, Sweden, consists of more
than 700 hours of unedited and edited
footage, shot over a period of more
than thirty years and all over the
world by filmmaker and journalist
Staffan Hildebrand. The material
documents the HIV/AIDS pandemic and
includes scenes from conferences and
rallies, and interviews with
activists, physicians, people with
the infection, and researchers. It
represents a global historical
development from the early years of
the AIDS crisis to a situation in
which it is possible to live a normal
life with the HIV virus. This volume
brings together a range of academic
perspectives – from media and film
studies, medical history, gender
studies, history, and cultural
studies – to bear on the archive,
shedding light on memories,
discourses, trauma, and activism.
Using a medical humanities framework,
the editors explore the influence of
historical representations of
HIV/AIDS and stigma in a world where
antiretroviral treatment has
fundamentally altered the conditions
under which many people diagnosed
with HIV live. Organized into four
sections, this book begins by
introducing the archive and its role,
setting it in a global context. The
first part looks at methodological,
legal and ethical issues around
archiving memories of the present
which are then used to construct
histories of the past; something that
can be particularly controversial
when dealing with a socially
stigmatized epidemic such as
HIV/AIDS. The second section is
devoted to analyses of particular
films from the archive, looking at
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the portrayal of people living with
HIV/AIDS, the narrative of HIV as a
chronic illness and the contemporary
context of particular films. The
third section looks at how stigma and
trauma are negotiated in the material
in the Face of AIDS film archive,
discussing ideas about suffering and
culpability. The final section
contributes perspectives on and by
the filmmaker as activist and auteur.
This interdisciplinary collection is
placed at the intersection of medical
humanities, sexuality studies and
film and media studies, continuing a
tradition of studies on the cultural
and social understandings of
HIV/AIDS.
MANAGING CRISES Uriel Rosenthal
2001-01-01 In this book, the editors,
with 25 notable contributors, expand
the knowledge of crisis management,
focusing on case studies of highprofile events that have occurred in
recent history. Part One of the text
aims at theoretical development
through empirical case studies and
also postulates a crisis typology and
charts specific theoretical and
administrative challenges. The 'case
bank,' which comprises the bulk of
the book, is presented in four
additional sections. The first deals
with the development of crises and
compares the infamous Watts riots
with the 1992 L.A. riots. It also
analyzes the fragmented and complex
international environment that
allowed the 'safe area' in Bosnia to
be overrun by Bosnian Serbs in 1995.
The final chapter chronicles the
incredible human costs of mismanaged
crisis in the Rwanda massacres in
1994. The second section explores the
many decisional dilemmas that
confront crisis managers. Cases
include the fire at the Piper Alpha
oil rig; the 1999 Turkish
earthquakes; the Eindhoven, Holland
plane crash; and crisis management of
the Mad Cow epidemic disease in the
nyheter

U.K. The third section explores the
long-term dimensions of crises and
crisis management and particularly
the development of national traumas
such as the assassination of Sweden's
Prime Minister Olaf Palme in 1986,
the 1992 Amsterdam air crash, and the
TWA flight 800 disaster in 1996. The
final section shifts focus to future
scenarios such as speculative
information technology disasters,
potentially devastating viral
epidemics, deteriorating
environmental and societal conditions
in Russia, the southwest U.S. coming
water shortage, and the outlook for
Japan, one of the worldÂ’s most
disaster-prone countries. Summarizing
the research findings of the past
decade, the authors describe patterns
in the paths toward crises, the
dilemmas and coping mechanisms that
emerge during the thick of crisis,
and, very importantly, the pathways
that lead away from crisis.
Kierkegaard's Influence on
Literature, Criticism and Art Jon
Stewart 2013 Vol. 2 is dedicated to
the use of Kierkegaard by later
Danish writers. Almost from the
beginning Kierkegaard's works were
standard reading for these authors.
Danish novelists and critics from the
Modern Breakthrough movement in the
1870s were among the first to make
extensive use of his writings. These
included the theoretical leader of
the movement, the critic Georg
Brandes, who wrote an entire book on
Kierkegaard, and the novelists Jens
Peter Jacobsen and Henrik Pontoppidan
Earthcare Carolyn Merchant 2014-02-04
Written by one of the leading
thinkers in environmentalism,
Earthcare brings together Merchant's
existing work on the topic of women
and the environment as well as
updated and new essays. Earthcare
looks at age-old historical
associations of women with nature,
beginning with Eve and continuing
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and the future can no longer be
viewed as open and detached from the
past. Times of History, Times of
Nature engages with this historical
shift in temporal sensibilities
through a combination of detailed
case studies and synthesizing
efforts. Focusing on the history of
knowledge, media theory, and
environmental humanities, this volume
explores the rich and nuanced notions
of time and temporality that have
emerged in response to climate
change.

through to environmental activists of
today, women's commitment to
environmental conservation, and the
problematic assumptions of women as
caregivers and men as dominating
nature.
Times of History, Times of Nature
Anders Ekström 2022-02-11 As climate
change becomes an increasingly
important part of public discourse,
the relationship between nature and
time is changing. Nature can no
longer considered to be a slow and
immobile background to human history,
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